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Today is the final day of the academic year and as 

I look back on the whole year, I am proud of what 

the children and staff have achieved and how the 

school has developed further in all areas. It has 

been a very busy year and the school is in great 

shape; we are all striving for excellence in           

everything that we do. The school continues to go 

from strength to strength and our future is very 

bright. 

This  afternoon, we send Year 6 off on their next 

adventure ready for secondary school. We wish 

you lots of good luck and we want you to believe in     

yourselves. Year 6, you have made us really proud. 

We were thrilled with your SATs achievement and  

you have been great fun to work with. You were 

brilliant House Captains and amazing tour guides 

for visitors so thank you for just being you. I hope 

that you will look back on your time at Bartons 

with happy memories and we will miss you all.  

I would like to say thank you to all of the staff  in 

each of their roles. They are the most hard      

working talented people who love working with your         

children; they have all made a difference.  

Thank you to the Governors who have also worked 

extremely hard to support me and the school in 

moving forward. We certainly have done so. 

Finally, thanks to all of you who have supported 

the school and events this year. We couldn’t do 

things without your support and through the 

Friends and volunteers, all of you help us to make 

things happen. Thank you for all the generous gifts 

and cards on this last day. It means a lot to us all 

and we are so grateful to know that we have your 

support. Have a great summer everyone. Have fun, 

please be safe and get lots of rest and remember 

Go Team Bartons! Thank you everyone.  

Last Assembly 

This morning we had our last              

celebration assembly where we said well 

done to the children who had achieved 

100% all year in school, to the School          

Councillors, we sang happy birthday to the   

remaining July birthdays and we said well done 

to the House Captains who delivered the final 

totals of the ’House Points’ for the whole 

year. Well done to Dragon who were the       

winning house with over 21,000 house points. 

They have the honour of winning the Team 

Bartons House Shield for the first year.  

We also had the final standings of The        

Attendance Cup which has been awarded each 

week since September. This year it was won 

by Willow class. The class win some new board 

games. Well done you healthy lot!  

Samba Assembly 

This week, Ash class impressed us with their 

samba performance to the school and parents. 

It was an enthusiastic performance with not 

an instrument out of time. We were really 

proud of them and they were brilliant. Well 

done Ash class. I know you have really enjoyed 

it.    

Goodbye 

Today we say goodbye to Chloe in Ash class. 

We also say farewell to Mrs Hillier, Mrs 

Stone, Mrs Hazelden, Mrs Marsh, Mrs        

Blundell and Mrs Cogger. Thank you for all of 

your hard work and we wish you the best for 

the future. Have a great summer.  

Parent Questionnaire    

Thank you to all of you who have already       

returned the parent questionnaire back to us. 

Please return them by the 20th September. 

We value your feedback and it will help us to 

shape the school. Thank you very much. 

New Academic Year 2019-2020 

Following the school summer break, school        

reopens for pupils on Tuesday 3rd September.  

Half term will be Monday 28th October until 

Friday 1st November. There is an INSET day 

on Monday 4th November and so pupils should 

return to school on Tuesday 5th November.  
On behalf of the whole school, have a great     
summer ! Best wishes Kate Powell.  
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